
Government Consultation on Local Authority Remote Meetings: A Call for Evidence 

To consider whether, and if so how, to respond to the following Government consultation.  

 

From gov.co.uk: 

Summary 

We are seeking views on the use of the current arrangements which have allowed local 
authorities to hold meetings remotely or in a hybrid format during the coronavirus 
pandemic. 
This consultation closes at 11:45pm on 17 June 2021. 
 

Details of this consultation can be found at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/local-authority-remote-meetings-call-for-

evidence 
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